
Oregon Water Resources North Mall office Department Building 

Theodore R Kulongoski, Governor 
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A 

Salem, OR 97301-1271 
503-986-0900 

FAX 503-986-0904 

December 2 1,2005 

Robert E. and Nanette A. Streiff 
490 Aron Court 
Winnemucca, Nevada 89445 

Reference: Application S-69503, Permit S-52513 

Dear Robert E. and Nanette A. Streiff: 

On March 31,2005, an assignment of water right application S-85743, Permit S-54094, 
fkom William and Joan Sloan to you was recorded. Recent correspondence with the 
William and Joan Sloan indicates that the above referenced water right should also have 
been assigned to you. 

Therefore, an administrative correction to assign Application S-69503, Permit S-525 13 
from William and Joan Sloan to Robert E. and Nanette A. Streiff, has been recorded, and 
our records have been changed accordingly. 

Application S-85743, permit S-54094 is for the irrigation of 0.5 acres using stored water 
from Lost Creek Reservoir. Application S-69503, Permit S-53513 is for the domestic use 
of the household, and the source of water is Pickett Creek. Both of theses rights are 
needed to have the use of water for domestic use and irrigation. Recently a copy of 
correspondence to the Sloans, from this Department regarding these rights was sent to 
you. I look forward to hearing fi-om you about resolving some issues with this water 
right. I can be reached at the address above or by telephone at 503-986-08 17. 

Water Rights Program Analyst 

Cc: William and Joan Sloan 


